Public Comment and Response Document for The PA Bulletin Publication “Environmental
Assessment Approval for PENNVEST Funding Consideration”

Clean Water and Drinking Water projects are considered for PENNVEST Funding on a quarterly
basis by the PENNVEST Board. As part of the application process, each project requiring an
environment assessment approval by the Department of Environmental Protection is publicly
noticed in the PA Bulletin approximately six weeks prior to the PENNVEST Board Meeting. At
the conclusion of the 30-day comment period, a summary of these comments and a DEP
response will be listed below.

Public Comments relating to the January 22, 2025, PENNVEST Board Meeting:

PA DEP received no comments.

Public Comments relating to the April 23, 2025, PENNVEST Board Meeting:

PA DEP received no comments.

Public Comments relating to the July 16, 2025, PENNVEST Board Meeting:

PA DEP received no comments.



